
 

 
DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY 

MANIPUR 
 

NOTIFICATION 
Imphal, the 15th August, 2022 

 
No.3/1/2018-DMU/Admn: With reference to the office letter of even no. dated 10th 
August, 2022 regarding awareness campaign for employment opportunities in Indian 
Coast Guard to be conducted on 16th August, 2022 from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM at Room 
No. 73, DM College of Science. All the Principals of the Constituent Colleges of 
Dhanamanjuri University are hereby requested to notify to all the students of each 
college to participate in the said awareness campaign. 

 

 

 

(Dr. Nivedita Lairenlakpam) 
Registrar 

Dhanamanjuri University 
 
 
Copy to: 
 

1. PS to Vice-Chancellor, DMU 
2. Finance Officer, DMU 
3. Controller of Examinations, DMU 
4. All Deans of DMU 
5. Principal, Constituent Colleges of DMU 
6. Guard file 

 
 
 
 

 


